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Mamata Banerjee CHIEF MINISTER, WEST BENGAL

12" April, 2023
Dear Shri Ahluwalia Ji,

| would like to thank you for your cordial invitation on the occasion of the
INTERFAITH IFTAR to be organized by United Interfaith Foundation-India
at Archbishop's House, Kolkata on 19" April, 2023. It is indeed a great gesture
to organize an Iftar involving people belonging to different religions and
communities.

It would have been a pleasure to accept your invitation, but since | shall
be pre-occupied with myself hosting an Iftar party in my Constituency on that
day, it will not be possible for me to attend, despite my best intentions.

Nevertheless, | would like to extend my warmest wishes for a very
successful Iftar and convey my heartiest greetings and best wishes to the
organizers and participants of the programme on this special occasion.

Ramazan Mubarak.

With regards

Shri Satnam Singh Ahluwalia e - ‘ e
General Secretary

United Interfaith Foundation - India

81/1, J K Pal Road, New Alipore

‘D’ Block Extension, Kolkata-700038
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